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	Our School: 

 Pleasant Valley Elementary School is located on the unceded territory of the Snuneymuxw and Snaw-Naw-As peoples. We support approximately 420 students, almost equally half primary and half intermediate, arranged into 18 divisions, many of them multi-grade classes. Approximately 15.5% of our students are of Indigenous ancestry and approximately 7% hold a Ministry designation. We celebrate the uniqueness of all of our learners and encourage them to be proud of who they are and where they come from.

Supporting our students are: 7 Educational Assistants, 2 ECEs that are a part of our seamless day Kindergarten/daycare program, a full-time Indigenous Cultural Student Support Worker (ICSSW), a full time Principal, part time Vice-Principal (who teaches 70%), part-time counsellor, full-time Child Youth and Family Support Worker (CYFSW), a full time and a part time Inclusion  Support Teacher, a part time Speech and Language Pathologist, a fulltime and a part time secretary, classroom teachers, a librarian, a co-teacher and a Fine Arts teacher.

 

 

 

 

 

 
	Our Celebration Story: 

Last year we saw a need to implement a new PBIS (Positive behaviour system) to help build positive behaviour skills in a proactive way. Some teachers at our school were working on aligning the Core Compentencies of the curriculum with the Coast Salish animals of our area. We, as a staff, have developed this work and learning into a system to recognize and celebrate expected behaviours within the competencies and the school code of conduct.

We kicked this system off with a week of amazing activites related to the Coast Salish animals we are focusing on. Our first day we made dough for fry bread in every classroom to celebrate cultural diversity around food representing the Eagle. The next day we cooked the fry bread for the whole school, and every class got to head outside to learn lacrosse with the help of some lacrosse academy students from NDSS. This celebrated the wolf to show our ability to collaborate. This was followed by a beautiful online art lesson of an eagle which worked on the raven for creative thinking. To wrap up our week we had a family picnic on our field showcasing our social awareness like the deer. 

We have a display of all the animals in  our front entrance, so students and families can refer to it often. We also have tickets students can earn by displaying the characteristics of the animals that go into a draw to win a pizza lunch with the Principal. We do the draw at our month recognition assemblies where they can also win prizes for our featured Coast Salish animal colouring contest. 

Each class is doing work to learn about these animals and their characteristics which we share about in our staff meetings. 

Our PAC has helped to fundraise for busses to take our classes, with their buddies, to the Wildlife Recovery Center, where they can see the animals in person. 


